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Suite 8
 The Technology Centre
 Inward Way
Ellesmere Port
 CH65 3EN








Dear Parents/ Carers

Nasal and Intramuscular Flu Vaccination Consent Form

Your child is due to have their flu vaccine. The school session is booked for 13th October 2025

The vaccine helps protect your child from flu. Flu can make people feel very unwell and can be serious. The vaccine also helps stop flu spreading to family and friends.

Most children will get the nasal spray. Some children may need the injection instead. This might be because of health, religion, or diet.

Please choose which one you want your child to have on the consent form.

Fill in the consent form using the link below by 6th October 2025:

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/e34958af

If you do not want your child to have the flu vaccine, please let us know using the same link.
 
If you have any problems using the link, please telephone 0333 358 3397. 

For more information about the flu vaccine please follow the link below:

Children's flu vaccine - NHS


Yours sincerely

On behalf of the Cheshire, Warrington and Wirral School Age Immunisation Service

[image: A logo with text overlay

Description automatically generated]www.intrahealth.co.ukService provided by:

 

2

image1.jpg
NHS

Cheshire,Warrington and Wirral
School Aged Immunisation Service




image2.JPG
IntraHealth





